
December 2018 

Reminders and News! 
‣ Please label your child’s belongings, especially snow boots, mittens , hats!  (attach mittens to their 

jackets if possible).

‣ Please make transition time short in the morning and at the end of the day.  We have two new 
children starting in December.

‣ If you want to come in  to read a story, sing a song, etc.   Please let us know!

‣ If you celebrate any special holidays, please let us know so we can incorporate it in our program.

‣ If the weather is not permitting outdoor playtime, we will be using the gym.  In the gym, we will 
provide activities according to our program plan.  
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Important Dates: 

• December 7th - 4:00 - 5:30pm - Holiday Concert in the gym. 
• December 10th and 14th - Viorica will be away. 
• December 17th - Yoga Day (Appleseed Yoga). 
• December 24th and 31st - Daycare closing at 2:00pm.  Late 

fees will be applied. 
• December 25th, 26th and January 1st - Daycare closed. 
• Happy Birthday to Nora!  She is turning 2 on December 2nd.   
• Happy Birthday to Charlie!  She is turning 2 on December 13th. 



‣ Please check the communication books at the end of the day.

‣ No snacks from home please.  We have children and staff with severe allergies. 

‣ Please DO NOT send small hair clips, money or any small toys with your child.  These are 
choking hazards.

‣ Please  provide indoor running shoes with velcro.  This will help us during the transition time 
outside.  We appreciate your help and understanding.

‣ Please bring in family pictures!  Our toddlers love to see them in the room.

‣ If you have an extra Teddy Bear at home, please donate to our toddler room.  Our toddlers love to 
play with them.

From all of us in the Toddler Room, we wish you a Happy Holiday and Happy 
New Year!

For our Newsletter, please visit:  http://www.matthewjohndaycare.com
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